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Mr Colin Forde
Project Direct — Parkes to Narromine Project

GPO Box 2462
Brisbane, QLD, 4000

11/02/2020

Dear Mr Forde

Inland Rail — Parkes to Narromine (condition E12, SSI 7475)
Extension of time to at-property treatments for Lot 134 DP755113

| refer to your submission dated 6 February 2020 requesting a further extension of time to undertake
architectural at-property treatments for Lot 134 DP 755113, as required under condition E12 of SSI17475.

I note that on 6 December 2019 the delegate of the Planning Secretary approved an extension, pursuant to
condition E12, to allow for the completion of all necessary at-property treatments to eight affected lots
(including the subject lot) by 30 March 2020. The extension was granted to:
- to allow sufficient time for the Project to respond to specific at-property requests by the affected
landholders; and

- to minimise disruption of work to affected landholders over the Christmas holidays period.

Although the approval of 6 December 2019 stated there would be no further extensions under condition
E12, | note that the landholder has requested the at-property treatments to be completed during the April
school holidays (13 to 24 April 2020) and consider this extension to be reasonable.

As delegate of the Planning Secretary and pursuant to condition E12, | approve an extension of time for the
completion of at-property treatments to Lot 134 DP 755113 by 24 April 2020.

Please note that the extension of time to 30 March 2020, as detailed in the approval of 6 December 2020,
is still applicable to the remaining seven properties.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Vesna Paceskoski, A/Team Leader, Infrastructure
Management on 02 8217 2056 or by email to vesna.paceskoski@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Alice Pryke
A/Director
Infrastructure Management

As delegate of the Secretary
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